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From: Scott & Julie Morrison [mailto:jsmorrison@comcast.net]
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 8:09 AM

To: PUC

Cc: scottcolborne@aol.com; Joe Filardo; Scott & Julie Morrison
Subject: Complaint - LRWC Proposed Rate Increase

To: Mr. Martin P. Honigberg, Mr. Robert R. Scott, Ms. Kathryn M. Bailey, Ms. Debra A Howland
From: Scott and Julie Merrison (Indian Mound Property Owners)
Re: Lakes Region Water Company Rate Increase - Petition DW 15-209/Crder #25809

Date: October 1, 2015

The purpose of this email is to voice our strong opposition to the proposed Lakes Region Water
Company rate increase (Petition DW 15-209/Order #25809).

We have owned a home at 1 Richard Rd in Ossipee, NH for over 14 years and, as seasonal users, we
have been plagued by a faulty and unreliable water system which we have paid very high rates for.
Although we are appreciative of the recent updates to the system, an almost 40% increase to our bill is
excessive.

It is our hope that the State of New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission will listen to the many
complaints they are receiving about this Lakes Region Water Company proposal and swiftly work to
deny this increase.

Scott and Julie Morrison
1 Richard Rd.
Ossipee, NH 03814




